


















IMPORTANT  DATES
Sept. 3rd – Labor Day – No School



Sept. 7th – Back to School Picnic
Sept. 13th – Open House 




Sept. 19th – Yom Kippur Holiday – School Closed
Sept. 28th – Early Release @ 1:15


















Our first week was a great one!  We are becoming familiar with policies and procedures.  The students enjoyed getting to know one another and sharing things about themselves with their classmates.  The students also worked hard to practice and implement their new classroom routines.  

In case of emergency, it is important to have updated contact information on file.  Please complete and return my bright orange student information card and the Wake County Locator Card as soon as possible.  
Reading Logs will be sent home on Tuesday in your child’s Homework Folder.  Students are expected to read 20 minutes and have the reading log signed nightly.  Books will be sent home in a plastic envelope and should be returned the next day.  Please take time each night to make reading a priority since it is the biggest part of 2nd grade homework.  

Please don’t forget to send in $7 (cash or check) for our Scholastic News magazine subscription.  Checks should be made payable to LES.  Thanks to those who have already sent in your payment!!
Thanks for your generous donations of classroom supplies! If your child is missing composition notebooks, two pocket 3-pronged folders, scissors, glue sticks, crayons, or ear buds, please send them in by Tuesday.   They will also need a pencil box or pouch to store supplies.
Friday Folders will be sent home weekly.  Please review your child’s work, empty the folder, and return the empty folder to school on Monday.  Please sign the back of the folder before returning it.  The completed work inside is for you to keep at home.  Please return the folder on Monday - empty and ready for the next week.
If you haven’t already, please consider joining our wonderful PTA. The LES PTA does amazing things for the school and staff. We appreciate all that they’ve done and continue to do to make LES a special place.

Special Classes – We are on a six day rotation. The order of our “Specials” does not change.  We have

“Specials” in the following order:  Health and Fitness, Music, Logic, PE, Library, and Art.  We will also 

have Technology every Friday.
Our Specials for this week are:  Art, Health & Fitness, Music and Logic
Email:  aavent@wcpss.net	                  School Office:  (919) 870-4200                    Aug. 31, 2018








